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Comments: As an adjacent landowner and someone directly impacted by the use of this parcel, I would like to

encourage the US Forest Service to sell or lease the land to Crown Mountain Park for recreational use. They

need to expand and this land is a great solution to their needs. I would also like to see the access to the trails

along the river and all trails that exist preserved, so valley residents can continue to enjoy that area. The area

along this stretch of Valley Rd is agricultural and low density. I feel it is important to maintain this character and

protect the existing historic irrigation systems, rural character and wildlife habitat. Valley Rd with its sharp S-

curves, limited sightlines, and nonexistent shoulders is already stressed with the existing vehicle traffic. It is

important that any future land use of this US Forest land does not add any additional regular daily traffic to Valley

Rd. 


